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This bill has not changed enough to justify any support from me. The vague wording 

only inspires mistrust from anyone who has a private water well. The inaction of 

previous agencies over forty years does not justify a smash and grab mentality to 

catch  up in one giant leap. Laws and agencies currently exist for the majority of 

issues a private land owner with a private well might have. A strong no is all I have 

for this bill. 


